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SIFIED AND Afl'I ROVED FOR RELEASE

Y THE CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY tuAttuuti
DATE: 2001

Pe.7.13CRD

Subject: Proposed Le4elation for C.I.G.
Sometime shortly after 16:7.'0 hours on 22 January 19 147, a copy

of the proeosed C.ational Defense Act of 1947 was delivered to the
Director of Central Intelligence for comment on those sections
applicable to him. Immediate review of the intelligence sections
indicated that they had been lifted virtually verbatim from S-2001,
the Merger Bill introduced into the 75th Congress by Senator Thomas.
these provisions are considered unsatisfactory to C.1.. in many
reseects. The salient features of disagreement 2-1-e included in the
Memorand= from the undersined to the Director of Central Intelli;ence,
dated 23 January 1947, subject: Proposed Bill for Fational Defense Act
of 19147.

•	 A conference with the Director established the policy that an
attempt should not oe made to remove from the Defense Act all but a bare
mention of the Central intellience Aency, and introduce a separate CG
Bill. The Director also indicated his desire to have included a provision
that he 7rould serve as the advisor to the Council on laional Defense
on matters pertainin;-. to inelli:;ence, and that in this capacity he would
attend a31 mmetings of the Council. It was agreed that the Director
should take , no part in the decisions of the Ccuncil as this was a policy
making body, and it had lone been agreed that Central Intellie,ence should
not be involved in policy malcing.

At 1000 hours, 23 January 15147, a conference was held in the office
of Yr. Charles S. Murphy, Administrative Assistant to the President, at
-oieich General Vandenberg, Vice Admiral Forrest Sherman, :::ajor General
Laurie Lorstad, the undersigned, and cr. Houston were present,.
liurohy stated that the subject was new to him., as he had first entered
the picture on 20 January 1947 and was charged with the over-all draftin g
of the :inite House version of the :ational :Defense Act. He stated that
he did not know that a proposed CI:: enabling Act had been submitted to
Zr. Cliffcrd s s office. He suggested (concurred in by all present) that
the draft of the proposed DIG enaoling act be substituted fcr the

secticns of the oroposed ationa I;eZense Act as an initial
working basis.

in connection with oara77	 1 (a) of the memorandum fo r the Director
from the andersined, dated 23 :J-..uary 19 147, it was pointed out that no
mention of a CIA had been made ih the title of the proposed bill. this
was dr-e to the fact that a considerable numb er of boards and councils were
created br this bill and none of there were J ,7,in; named in the td . ti	 ?here-
fore, it would not seem appro:.;riate to mention CIA in the title. In
General Vandenberg concurred.
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.:113e on the proposed draft 7roula be accet-1. 	 to him, and that his
feelin;s Trould not be h'art.

After examination of the r=y)se] :nird Draft 1)7 Colonel. Wright
and the 1.1ndersned, it was determined that same was not satisfactory
to C. T .:.. f:lerefore, a memorandum was lispatched (under date of
23 January 19'L47) to :r. Cliffor, setting forth C.I.G.'s comments on the
pr000sed draft.
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7=ER L. PFORZHEMER
Chief, Lea.slative Liaison Division
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